
XXXXXXXXXXXXXX 112 Jabotinsky St. 

February, 1972. ee 
Mr Moses I. Feuerstein, 

42 Beech Rd. 
Brookline, Mass. Sf? 
UsSeAe ( as 

Dear Moe, 

I am sending you herewith enclosed, the minutes 

of the last meeting of the Executive Committee on 

Russian Jewry. 

Your visit has engendered a tremendous amount of 
enthusiasm among the various Committees and individuals 
who are active in the field. It would be a pity if this 

would be dissipated owing to inaction on your end. 

I received a cable from Rabbi Levovitz advising us 
that a Committee is in formation. However, if the 
momentum is slowed, it will not only create a credi- 
bility gap here, bubwill deprive us of doing the job 
which needs to be done. If a delegation is to go to 
the States to raise funds, we must do it immediately. 
If you wish, you may want to suggest names of people 

who should constitute this delegation. 

Please let me hear fromg$yna very soon. 

With best wishes and kindest personal regards, 

I remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

Dr Samuel Gertz. 

cc: Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 

Rabbi Pesach Levovitz.


